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Policy of Requiring Security Deposit

The Greater Pottsville Area Sewer Authority adopted a new policy on May 30, 2018. This
policy was amended on June 27, 2018. Policy reads as follow:

The Greater Pottsville Area Sewer Authority hereby requires a $1,000.00 deposit per unit for 1 to
4 units and a $5,000.00 deposit for S or more units for all new commercial and/or rental
accounts. These accounts will include, but not be limited to, rental properties or any address
serving a corporation, limited liability company (LLC) or limited liability partnership (LLP).

The Greater Pottsville Area Sewer Authority amended the LLC policy at their February 26, 2020
meeting. The new policy states if the customer has been current with the GPASA for three
consecutive years, and has never been delinquent, with no penalties. The security deposit will be
reimbursed with interest, The customer must contact the GPASA at the three-year mark for
review.,

Also, for an established customer that meets the above criteria, will not be charged the security
deposit.
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